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Uniform Closing Dataset Integration Impact Memo 

B2B Gateway Cloud Migration 
July 13, 2022 

Dear Integrated Partner, 

Effective Sept. 30, 2022, Fannie Mae will migrate the B2B Gateway from an on-premise application to the cloud. This migration 

will require new IP addresses and implement security protocols that all integrated partners must follow to ensure successful 

Uniform Closing Dataset (UCD) XML file submissions to the UCD Collection Solution.  

 

Please ensure  there are adequate resources within your company to test file submissions to the UCD Collection Solution before 

the B2B cloud migration implementation date to prevent any business  impacts to the loan delivery process. External user testing 

will be available later this month.  

 

We will provide details on the new IP addresses and testing requirements in the coming weeks. 

 

Additional information 

Please contact your account representative for assistance or submit your questions to our UCD Integration mailbox: ucd-

integration@fanniemae.com. For more information on UCD, visit the Fannie Mae UCD and UCD Collection Solution pages. 
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